
 

Sanitation Committee Meeting Minutes  
Thursday, April 18, 2024 

Maria Latimer, Sanitation Committee Chairperson   
   

The Sanitation Committee met on April 18, 2024 at the district office and via Zoom 
Audio and Video Conference. The following board members were present:  Maria 
Latimer, Madgamadry Marcano, Lisa Sanchez, Jessi Parham 
 
   
The Sanitation Committee discussed the following information:    
 

● Letter to DSNY on litter baskets 

The board has opened a dialogue with merchants on East Tremont Avenue. Merchants 

have expressed a concern with sanitation in the district. The DSNY Litter Basket map 

shows the required locations of litter baskets, but there are no litter baskets in those 

designated locations. A letter will be drafted to request the addition of litter baskets 

along the streets to address the sanitation issues. The committee passed a motion to 

send DSNY the letter about litter baskets, which was introduced by Lisa Sanchez and 

was seconded by Magdamary Marcano.  

 

 


